
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Hello Woodlawn Business Owner! 
 
Thank you for being one of the businesses that make Woodlawn such a 
unique and vibrant community! We are looking forward to another 
summer filled with FREE family friendly events, and we are asking for your 
support to help make these events possible, and welcoming and 
accessible to all our neighbors.  
 
Our three big (and free!) events are:  
 
• Summer Movie in Woodlawn Park (Thursday, August 10) 
• Portland Sunday Parkways (Sunday, July 23 - 11am - 4pm)                      
• National Night Out! (First Tuesday in August) 
 
With help from you, we can help defray the costs of these events 
including the costs of advertising, equipment rentals, food, music, crafts 
and games, and much more! 
 
We’re grateful for any donation and will thank donors on social media 
and in our email newsletter for any level of support, monetary or in-kind. 
But please consider becoming a Summer Sponsor! Summer Sponsors are 
businesses who donate $300 or more. That $300 will go a long way in 
making our events great, and to show our appreciation, we will: 
 

• Include our Summer Sponsor names and logos on all WNA-
sponsored advertising materials including flyers, social media, and 
our e-newsletter. 

• Verbally thank all Summer Sponsors and with clear, posted signage 
at sponsored events. 

• Invite our Summer Sponsors to host a table at our National Night Out 
event to share information about your business. 
 

To ensure maximum coverage in our various outreach events, please 
donate by June 1, 2017.  Remember, Woodlawn Neighborhood 
Association is a 501c3, making your donations tax-deductible. 
 
Please use the form below to become a donor today! 
You can use the self-addressed envelope to send in your donation. Thank 
you so much for your support!  
 



AGREEMENT FORM FOR SUMMER SPONSORSHIP 
 
 
_____ I would like to be a Woodlawn Neighborhood Summer Sponsor 
($300 minimum donation, write specific amount below) 
 
 
______I can’t be a Summer Sponsor, but would love to donate the amount 
below. 
 
Amount $ __________ 
 
Check #____________ 
 
Please make checks payable to the Woodlawn Neighborhood 
Association. We will send you a receipt for tax exemption. 
 
Name ___________________________________________  
Phone _________________ 
 
 
Address 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
State_______ Zip Code _____________ 
 
Email ___________________________________  
 
 
Please return to us using the enclosed return-addressed envelope, or to: 
 
WNA, c/o Beth Heins  
6971 Bellevue 
Portland, OR 97211 
 
______ I would like to make an in-kind donation. Please contact me for 
further details. 
 
If you would prefer us to pick up your donation, contact Beth at 
beth.heins@gmail.com or by phone: 510-681-3027 
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